

Attendance: Shivam Paw (SP), Jonathan Macey (JM), Barry Macey (BM), Elizabeth Macey (EM), Derek Freeman (DF), Oliver Freeman (OF), Arjun Shinh (AS), Thomas Jukes (TJ), Craig Wood (CW), Richard Croft (RC), Mohammed Kasujee (MK)

Apologies: Steve Whittall (DW)

No member of the committee has a declaration of interest to make regarding the items discussed at this meeting.

Secretary Report (SP):

- Warwickshire Cricket League:
 - Tiflex balls for 1st XI have been ordered, paid for and received.
 - Readers balls for 2nd XI have been ordered, paid for and received.
 - Fees invoice has been sent out and to be paid.
 - WL & WLD for 2nd XI.
 - Mankads are subject to a team warning.
 - WL will be in the middle of the season for 1st XI.
 - Unused Dukes can be used at the start of the season, spares can be used throughout.
 - Regional meeting attended by TJ & OF.
- Lichfield League:
 - Sunday team will be in division 2 and play each time 3 times.
 - Annual Dinner will no longer be happening.
 - Balls have been ordered and invoice has been sent out and is to be paid.
 - Pre season meeting on Tuesday 11th April at Alrewas CC at 7:30pm (balls to be collected then).

Treasurers Report (JM):

- Balance stands at £xxx
- Junior training payments to be taken for April.
- Some league fees & Sunday balls to be paid for.

Youth (JM):

- 3 teams entered: U10s (Sunday mornings), U13s (Wednesday evenings) & U15 (Tuesday evenings).
- Indoor junior training starts on 1st April.
- Two new junior coaches confirmed – qualifications all completed.

Safeguarding (SP):

- SP successfully completed Safe hands qualification & attended SHMS webinar.
- SHMS is currently up to date and showing compliant.

Ground & Maintenance (BM):

- SP wondering if feasible to increase camera height somehow for a better view.
- BM confirmed machinery is all up and running and ground has been cut and scarified.
- OF suggested the clubhouse doors and building need jet washing / painting. LM to investigate getting it spray painted.

Social (LM):

- LM looking into running a mid-season quiz around July.
- Need to organise food for the August Fun Day.
- Saturday 30th September is the preferred day for the Annual Presentation.
- OF to look at Great Barr Golf Club as a venue.
- TJ looked at Great Barr Conservative Club, but they don't have good dates.
- A games night & a race night is to be organised for some Friday/Saturday evenings.

Any Other Business:

- LM will source and buy a new noticeboard for displaying certificates and important documents.
- LM bought up that a toilet cleaning rota could be useful.
- DF has begun stocking up the bar.
- Streaming license – committee agreed to purchase £750 for 2 years.

Meeting Ended: 20:52